
WORK SESSION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

Monday, August 7, 2017 

INC. VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 

  

The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale 

was held at Village Hall, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, New York on Monday, August 7, 2017 

at 7:00 p.m. 

  

Present: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 

Deputy Mayor Patricia Christiansen 

Trustee William Barrett 

Trustee Walter Priestley  

   Administrator Brian Harty 

                                    Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Barbara Kelly 

   Attorney Laura Schaefer (arrived late)  

   Building Superintendent Stephen Fellman 

DPW Superintendent Andrew Fisch  

 

Absent: Trustee Cheryl Parisi 

 

  

Mayor Ekstrand opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The following topics were discussed: 

 Mr. & Mrs. Perrone from Staples St. discussed the DOT response to the removal of 

parking spaces on Rt. 24 at Staples St. 

 Ms. Robey from Cornelia St. was very upset about the location of the parking lot 

being right up against their fence. 

 Marketing Masters – contract review 

 New York State Insurance Fund (NYSIF) – decided not to opt in for Paid Family 

Leave deductions from paychecks 

 Regularly scheduled business items – make revisions to July 10
th

 minutes. 

 Tonight’s public hearings/Hearings to be scheduled – Special Use and Parking 

Requirements for 230 Main Street. 

 Fire Department 

 Building Department – 462 Secatogue Ave. garage estimate, Cameron Engineering revised 

proposal 

 Highway Department – Lot 3/7 discussion 

 Water Department: High Pressure Zone/Generator Installation Update 

 Code Department  - Rose Street parking issues, TOA Valet and Fantastic Spa parking issues, 

traffic light at Staples St. 

There being no further work session business, the Board adjourned to the regular meeting at 8:00 

p.m. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


